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Organisation questionnaire response 
Privacy Setting: I agree for my response to be published with my name and position. 

 

 

What organisation do you 
represent?  
 
(required) 

ACF Community Canberra 
 

What is your name?  
 
(required) 

Amy Blain 
 

What is your position at the 
organisation?  
 
(required) 

Co-Lead 
 

Please rank the proposed options 
in order of preference. 
 
(optional) 

Option A - 3rd, Option B - 2nd, Option C - 1st 
 

Briefly, what are your reasons for 
your choice?  
 
(optional, 3000 character limit) 

We support the submission by the Conservation Council ACT Region. 
We urgently need new vehicle efficiency standards to rapidly cut our 
transport emissions (19% of Australia's annual emissions in 2022). 
Option C will lead to emission reductions of 74 million tonnes. It is of 
paramount importance to prioritise our environment and the 
automotive industry cannot continue to hold back advances that will 
be better for our environment and Australians health and financial 
security. 
 

Do you support the Government's 
preferred option (Option B)?  
 
(optional) 

Yes 
 

Do you have any feedback on the 
analysis approach and key 
assumptions used?  
 
(optional, 3000 character limit) 

NULL 
 

Briefly, describe how the NVES 
might impact your organisation  
 
(optional, 3000 character limit) 

NULL 
 

Who should the regulated entity 
be?  
 
(optional, 3000 character limit) 

NULL 
 


